
CARMEL TREASURE 2023 

The students of class 10th A, B, C attended the Carmel treasure retreat on 6th and 7th  July 

2023 respectively. The main aim of the retreat was to help the students deepen their identity 

in the context of the world in which they live their relationships with God and with the people 

around.  The students were encouraged to believe that their choices reflect the value 

attached to them and they need to strive hard to lead a value based life as values are caught 

and not taught. At the end the Carmel treasure box was opened and each values was read 

out by the students that they themselves put in to help them lead beautiful and value based 

life.

 

 

























 

 


